
 
 
 
 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL MARITIME BUREAU 
 

MARITIME SECURITY HOTLINE 
 

The ICC - International Maritime Bureau (IMB) was established in 1981 to act as a focal point  in the fight 
against all types of maritime fraud, malpractice and piracy. The United Nations (UN) International Maritime 
Organization (IMO) in its resolution A 504 (XII) (9) adopted on 20 November 1981, has among other things 
urged all governments, interests and organizations  to exchange  information and provide appropriate co-
operation with the IMB. The IMB also has an observer status with the International Criminal Police 
Organization (ICPO – INTERPOL)  and a MOU with World Customs Organization (WCO) 
 
THE INTERNATIONAL MARITIME BUREAU – PIRACY REPORTING CENTRE 
HAS LAUNCHED A DEDICATED HOTLINE FOR SEAFARERS, PORT WORKERS, 
SHIPPING AGENTS, SHIPYARD PERSONNELS, BROKERS, STEVEDORES AND 
ALL CONCERNED PARTIES TO REPORT ANY INFORMATION THAT THEY MAY 
HAVE SEEN / HEARD / KNOWN ETC RELATING TO MARITIME CRIME AND 
SECURITY INCLUDING TERRORISM, PIRACY AND OTHER ILLEGAL 
ACTIVITIES. 
 
ALL INFORMATION RECEIVED WILL BE TREATED IN STRICT CONFIDENCE 
AND WILL BE PASSED ON TO RELEVANT AUTHORITIES FOR FURTHER 
ACTION. 
 
MARITIME CRIME AND SECURITY CONCERNS US ALL AND WITH YOUR HELP, 
WE CAN TRY TO MINIMISE THE RISKS AND HELP SAVE LIVES AND 
PROPERTY. 
  
THE MARITIME SECURITY HOTLINE CAN BE CONTACTED 24 HOURS A DAY, 
EVERY DAY AT:-  
 
EMAIL:  
imbsecurity@icc-ccs.org 
 
OR TELEPHONE 
+603 2031 0014 
 
FAX: +603 2078 5769 
 
 

REMEMBER: YOUR INFORMATION MAY SAVE LIVES. 
 

ALL INFORMATION WILL BE TREATED IN STRICT CONFIDENCE 
 
 
 
 
IMBKL/PRC/SECURITY/0607 

 

IMB  
Piracy Reporting Centre 


